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Naas General Hospital is an affiliated teaching hospital with the faculty of Health Sciences, Trinity College.  

 

            

            

            

  

Deputy Catherine Murphy, 

Leinster House 

Kildare Street 

Dublin 2 

 

19th September 2023 

 

PQ ref 38953/23-To ask the Minister for Health the additional resources and personnel that 
will be provided to Naas General Hospital as part of the 2023-2024 Winter Plan. 
 

Dear Deputy Murphy, 

Naas General Hospital have submitted the three year 'Urgent and Emergency Care Plan' in 

conjunction with Health Region B which includes 65 additional posts for the region. These 

posts are to be recruited over a 3 year period. These posts are in addition to posts that have 

been allocated to the hospital through various Winter Plans in recent years.  

To note, Naas General Hospital opened the new 12 bedded Single Occupancy Swan Ward in 

August 23; additional staff for this ward was allocated and funded accordingly. 

I trust this information is of assistance to you but should you have any further queries, please 

do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

Naas General Hospital 

General Manager 

 

            

    

    


